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Christmas 2024

Parent-Teacher meetings; 
On Wednesday 6th November the school held their Parent-Teacher 
meetings for all classes. 
 
FAI Soccer: 
On Wednesday 13th November the Senior Room had a soccer training 
skills session with an FAI coach which was very enjoyable. 
 
Team Hope: 
There was great support for the Team Hope Shoe Box Appeal this year.  
27 boxes are sent to vulnerable children across the world in time for 
Christmas.  
 
Religious Education: 
On Thursday 28th November Pat Tully; a Diocesan 
representative came to talk to the children about 
Religious Education.  
 
General Election:   
The school was closed for the Election on Friday 29th November.  
 
HSE: 
The HSE nurse came to the school on Wednesday 4th December for 
vision and hearing tests for our Junior Infants. 
 
  
 



 
Craft Fair and Bake Sale: 
On Friday 6th December sixth class ran a very successful 
Craft Fair and Bake Sale.  We would like to thank 
parents and their families for their generous support. 
 
Say Yes to Languages: 
Mr. Donnellan came to the Senior Room to teach the children French 
over numerous weeks. The children found it enjoyable and learned a 
lot of French such as family, weather, colour, myself, gender and 
conversation in French.  
 
Design a Christmas card: 
The children designed and coloured beautiful Christmas cards for their 
families and friends.  
 
Christmas Annuals: 
The children received their Christmas annuals from Folens. There were 
different annuals for each age group.  They are full of quizzes and 
puzzles and great for passing the time.   
 
Secret Santa: 
The children took part in the Secret Santa; they received gifts from 
their “Secret Friend” 
 
Christmas Show: 
The children put on another fantastic show this year.  The show 
Cinderella and Rockerfella was performed on Friday 13th and Monday 
16th December by all the children in the school for their parents and 
relatives.  Well done to all involved, they were super!! 
 
Christmas Hampers Raffle: 
Again, this year the Christmas Hamper Draw was a big success; it was 
held on Thursday 19th December.  Thanks to all who brought in items 
to fill them and who bought lines to raise money for the school 
resources. 



 
Santa’s Surprise: 
On the Wednesday 18th December Santa made a special delivery to all 
the children of a selection box each. He left a beautiful letter letting the 
children know how good they are.  
 
Facebook: 
Check out our Gortanumera NS page on Facebook for updates and 
photos of activities in our school.  Please feel free to follow and like 
our page.  
 
Christmas Holidays: 
The school re-opens on Monday, 6th January after the Christmas 
holidays. 
 
 

We hope you & your families have a  
Happy & Peaceful Christmas & Best Wishes for 2025 

 
From us all in Scoil Mhuire N.S. Gortanumera 

 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 


